
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 18, 2012 
 
Landowner Address 
 
Dear Landowner, 
 
I am writing to notify you of the upcoming summer monitoring season. An ALT 
Property Monitor will try to contact you by phone during the months of June-
August to schedule a summer monitoring visit. 
 
Every year, we inspect thousands of acres of conserved land in fulfillment of our 
conservation easement monitoring obligations.  These inspections allow us to 
maintain familiarity with each property and meet with property owners. A 
monitoring visit can also provide an opportunity for you to ask questions about 
your conservation easement, discuss land management issues, review construction 
plans, etc. We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity. 
 
Thank you for your time and your support of the Aquidneck Land Trust’s land 
conservation efforts. We look forward to talking with you and visiting your 
beautiful property! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sophia DeMaio 
Stewardship Director 
 


